

Prof. Yoshiki Chujo

## Congratulation for 40<sup>th</sup> Anniversary

On behalf of the Society of Polymer Science, Japan (SPSJ), it gives me great pleasure to congratulate the Polymer Society of Korea (PSK) on its 40<sup>th</sup> anniversary. In these forty years, the PSK has shown continuous growth and it has become now one of the most active polymer societies in the world. The PSK has indeed played an important role in the development of polymer science and technology, and has organized many international symposia and conferences in Korea with a great success.

Since 1990s, the PSK and the SPSJ have been exchanging their presidential members and very active young scientists in their annual meetings and some special symposia. These events produced excellent fruits not only in the scientific results but also from the viewpoint of personal collaboration between us. As a president of the SPSJ, I am pleased to mention that all the members of our society are very proud and happy about such international partnership with the members of the PSK. We strongly hope to keep the close friendship and further effective cooperation between the PSK and the SPSJ.

We firmly believe that the PSK continues to grow brilliantly and makes a fruitful success in the future.

Yoshiki Chujo

President

The Society of Polymer Science, Japan